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September 2024 

Ina Drive closed: 16 September-6 December 
2024 
The NSW Government is investing $110.2 million in the Cowra Hospital 
Redevelopment 
Health Infrastructure has engaged Richard Crookes Constructions to undertake the main works for the Cowra Hospital 
Redevelopment.  

We recognise that building new infrastructure can impact nearby residents, patients, staff and road users. All 
construction activities will be carried out with the health and safety of the local community as our top priority.  

16 September–4 
December 2024: 
Ina Drive closed 
(between 
Liverpool Lane 
and Carleton 
Street) 

In order for a series of 
works to be undertaken in 
the coming months Ina 
Drive (between Liverpool 
Lane and Carleton Street) 
will be closed to vehicles. 
Pedestrian access will be 
available. 

Access to the Emergency 
Department will be 
unchanged and still 
through Ina Drive via 
Liverpool Street or 
Liverpool Lane.  

Alternate vehicle access to Carleton Street and Upper Ina Drive will be via Darling Street.  

For your safety, please follow the directions of signage and traffic controllers at all times.   

Keeping you informed 
We will continue to keep you informed through the project website, 
www.cowrahospitalredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au and project updates. If you would like to speak with a member of 
the project team please call on 9978 5432 or email HI-Cowra@health.nsw.gov.au 

If there are any questions regarding the site please contact Sam Frauenfelder, Site Manager, Richard Crookes 
Constructions on 0438 267 162 or frauenfelders@richardcrookes.com.au 
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